
  

 

 
 
 
 

March 20, 2023 
 
House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care re: HB3090 
 
Dear Chair Noose, Committee Members: 
 
My name is Jonathan Polonsky. I am the President and CEO of the Plaid Pantry convenience 
store chain. Plaid Pantry was founded in Oregon in 1963 and we currently operate 103 
Oregon stores primarily in Clackamas, Lane, Multnomah, and Washington counties. I will be 
participating in the public hearing on March 21, 2023 to voice our opposition to HB3090. It 
is extremely difficult to present a meaningful statement on such a complex topic in only two 
minutes. I hope you will review the attached appendix and consider the content as part of 
your decision-making process. These images illustrate the lack of enforcement that exists 
more than a year after HB2261 was passed, which made online tobacco sales illegal. I will 
add some additional examples during my oral testimony.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

      Jonathan Polonsky 
      President & CEO, Plaid Pantries, Inc. 
 
 
 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Committees/HBHHC/Overview


Appendix: Flavored Vape 
Order

March 2023 Illustration of Lack of Regulatory Enforcement 



Step 1: Google searched 
“Raspberry Vape” Step 2: Clicked on first result



Step 3: Placed Order to 
California based company

Step 4: Received intended 
use email



Step 5: Package received with no signature required 
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